
SOUTHERN BEAUFORT COUNTY CORRIDOR BEAUTIFICATION 
BOARD 

The Southern Beaufort County Corridor Beautification Board (herein after known as the Board) was 
held on June 2, 2016 at the Hilton Head Island Library Conference Room at 2:00p.m. 

MEMBERS PRESENT: 
Mr. Steve Wilson (Chairman) 
Mr. Glenn Stanford (Vice-Chairman) 
Ms. Sallie Bridgwater 
Mr. Henry Diercxsens 

MEMBERS ABSENT: 
Mr. Doug Novak (Secretary) 

STAFF PRESENT: 

Ms. C.J. Humphrey 
Mr. Tray Hunter 
Mr. Todd Theodore 

Mr. Tony Criscitiello, Beaufort County Planning Director 
Ms. Amanda Flake, Beaufort County Natural Resources Planner 

GUESTS PRESENT: 
Mr. Joe Croley, Hilton Head Chamber of Commerce 

CALL TO ORDER 
Chairman Steve Wilson called the meeting to order at 2:04p.m. 

REVIEW OF MINUTES 
Chairman Wilson asked if there were any changes to the Minutes from the May 5, 2016, Board 
meeting. Hearing none, Vice-Chairman Stanford made a motion and Ms. Humphrey seconded 
the motion to accept the Minutes from the May 5, 2016 Board meeting. The motion was 
carried unanimously to accept the minutes from the April 7, 2016, Board meeting (FOR: 
Bridgwater, Diercxsens, Humphrey, Hunter, Stanford, Theodore, Wilson). 

GENERAL DISCUSSION 

Landscape Median Bid Update 
Mr. Tony Criscitiello stated that Beaufort County Planning Staff had developed a bid proposal 
for the section of Hwy 278 from Belfair to Rose Hill. Mr. Jim Tiller had been hired to develop 
landscape drawing specifications for this area. The County staff is still waiting to receive those 
plans. The County Planning Department will have a new planner on board next month who has 
landscape architecture experience and will eventually be overseeing these projects. 
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Role of the Board 
Chairman Steve Wilson stated that at the last Board meeting County Councilman Jerry Stewart 
conversed with the Board about the role of the Board and funding sources for the Board. It was 
conveyed by Councilman Stewart that the bulk of the budget for this Board would be through 
solicitation of private funds which the Board was not willing to do since Board members were 
volunteers. Councilman Stewart then suggested that someone from the Board inform the Natural 
Resources Committee about this decision so the future of the Board could be discussed. Vice­
Chairman Stanford and Ms. Sallie Bridgwater volunteered to attend the next Natural Resources 
Committee Meeting on June 21 , 2016. 

Sun City Update 
Ms. Bridgwater stated that the Sun City management company had been released of their duties 
and until a new management company was hired this discussion will be postponed. 

ADJOURNMENT 
With no further business, Chairman Wilson entertained a motion at 2:27 p.m. from Vice­
Chairman Stanford, and seconded by Ms. Bridgwater, to adjourn the meeting. The motion 
was approved unanimously (FOR: Bridgwater, Diercxsens, Humphrey, Hunter, Stanford, 
Theodore, Wilson). 

Submitted by: Amanda Flake, Natural Resources Planner 

Approved: 
S , Chairman, CL-4.),.) .-r-. 
Southern Beaufort County Corridor Beautification Board 

Date: CJ ~5 / ~ 
r J 
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